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Dear Brethren 

In 2028 the Province of Warwickshire will be celebrating its 300th anniversary. In the lead up to this momentous occasion a 

number of key strategic activities are planned.  

The most significant of which is an appeal on behalf of our chosen charity, Fisher House. 

Fisher House was chosen, for the tercentenary appeal, as it's work supporting the families and loved ones of military 

personnel and veterans being treated at the Centre for Defence Medicine, based at the Queen Elizabeth Hospital in 

Birmingham, is both inspirational and in line with the commitment of the Province to the Armed Forces Covenant. 

I have spoken to military patients and without exception they all told me that a key ingredient in their recovery, often from 

life changing injuries, is the knowledge that their families and loved ones are close at hand and being well looked after. 

I am asking for your individual and collective support for this charity over the next four years. I am not setting individual or 

lodge targets for this appeal but would ask you to give whatever you can on a regular basis, to show those who have 

sacrificed so much in the service of our country, that, as a Province we care. 

In anticipation of your support I have written to you all individually, by email, with an attached a Direct Debit mandate. By 

using this mandate you can be sure that your donation will go directly to the Relief Chest Scheme, set up specifically for 

Fisher House. It should be returned to:-  

Relief Chest Scheme, Masonic Charitable Foundation, 60 Great Queen Street, London, WC2B 5AZ 

Any donation you make can attract an additional 25% in gift aid, so please consider ticking the appropriate box. 

I will ensure that every brother has regular information about the work of Fisher House and how you can get involved in 

raising funds. 

If you have any questions about the appeal you can contact the Appeal Chairman W Bro Geoff Walker on 

Warwick300@warwickshirepgl.org 

Thank you for your support brethren 

Yours sincerely and fraternally 

 

RW Bro Philip L Hall 
Provincial Grand Master for Warwickshire 
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